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HIGH STANDARDS, HIGH ASPIRATIONS, HIGH EXPECTATIONS 

 

RE: Term 2 Music Tuition 2022/23 

Dear Parent/ Guardian, 

I am delighted that your child has expressed an interest in beginning/continuing music tuition at Bristol Met. Learning to play 
an instrument is an invaluable skill which can bring so much pleasure and last a life time.  
There will be six lessons scheduled in term 2. Lessons in term 2 will start the week beginning 31st October 2022. Students will 
receive a note telling them their first lesson time and day but are expected to remember for all other weeks. Timetables are 
also displayed on the Music notice board (opposite E14) for their lesson day/time. 
 
Choice of instruments/ singing: 

Saxophone, Piano, Guitar, Drums, Singing, Bass, Ukulele, Violin. 

Music lessons are 30 minutes long and cost £60 for a term (6 lessons) 

If your child is a Pupil Premium student, they are entitled to FREE lessons. 

 

Payments can now be made via ParentPay by selecting ‘pay for other items’ from your homepage, if you pay this way you do 
not need to return the below paper consent slip.  
You can still make cash/cheque payments via student reception, these must be accompanied by the paper consent slip below.  
Cheques should be made payable to “Cabot Learning Federation” and to help your payment to be processed, please also write 
on the back of the cheque: 
Your child’s name, ‘BMA Music lessons’. 
 
All payments and consent slips, whether cash, cheque or via ParentPay must be received by Wednesday 19th October (last day 
of term 1). 
I hope that you have a fantastic break and I look forward to organising your child’s music tuition for next term. 
Yours Sincerely, 
 

Kama Miller 

Programme Leader for Music 
Kama.miller@clf.uk 

 

 

Term 2 MUSIC TUITION – Return to Student Reception by 19th October 

Student Name: ____________________________________   Year Group: ________ 

Please indicate which instrument: ________________________________________  

I enclose payment of £60 for term 2 tuition: £_____ 

Signed: _____________________________  Name: __________________________ 

My child receives free school meals and I request support with the payment ___ (please tick) 
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